Notes of the Wyberton Annual Parish meeting, held on Thursday 6 May 2021
via video conference commencing at 6:00pm
(These notes will be amended/approved at the next Annual Parish Meeting before being signed)

Present: Councillor Sue Ransome (Chairman), 4 members of the public, also present, Mrs Victoria Clark,
the Consultant Parish Council Clerk

The meeting started at 6:07pm

1. Welcome from the Chairman of the meeting
» The Chairman welcomed those attending

2. Notes from the Annual Parish meeting held on Tuesday 16 April 2019: To resolve as a correct
record by those that attended last year's meeting and for the Chairman of the meeting to sign the
official minutes
» Councillor Richard Austin proposed that these were correct
» As no-one else had attended the 2019 meeting, the standing orders are suspended to allow for

one proposal only

3. Chairman’s report, to include Parish and Council matters during the past year
» See Page 2-3

4. Short overview of the past year from outside bodies
» None received

5. Short comments and statements from residents
> None received

The meeting closed at 6:18pm
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3 Chairman's Report. |

This report covers the last two years, as due to the lockdown last |
year we weren't able to hold the Annual meeting and | hope it
doesn't sound too negative.

Year 2019/2020 remedial work was carried out on the hall roof,
namely gutters cleared, and some of the roof was cleared of

mos.s and a leak repaired. We also managed to obtain the
services of a Locksmith and he has provided us with a safe key.

A local resident Mr Sawyer kindly had painted a Fire Assembly |
point in the carpark.

Unfortunately, the Seniors Party had to be cancelled, but as soon !
as we were able to access the money collected in, we refunded |

all the money.

Year 2020/2021 the roof of the Parish Hall has had all the moss
removed, this should help to prevent any further damage.

At the beginning of 2020 the bench outside the Spar Shop was
knocked over by a lorry. Mr Mark Paddison had aranged for the

bench to be repaired and this was finally replaced at the end of
April 2021.

We have been able to start the re-decoration of the hall, hall
has been done, and other areas including the Prince George
Suite are due to be completed before we open up again. in

June 2021.



We have experienced many problems with Lioyds Bank and
altering the bank mandate, so we can use internet banking
again. Hopefully this is all a thing of the past and it should be

plain sailing from now on. They have also compensated the
Parish Council in a monetary form.

Other than that | would like to think that we can start to increase

the usage of the hall and tuming the Parish Hall back into the
vibrant centre of the village.
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